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Roxanne Maher

From: Michael Riegert <riegertmr@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 6:10 PM
To: Town Council Group
Subject: Third Party Flags

Dear Town Council, 
 
I am writing this email after having been made aware of the upcoming discussion relating to an Ordinance 
for unofficial flags.  
 
It is my recommendation that the town enact an ordinance to only fly the official flags on town property.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Mike Riegert 
6 Meeting House Ln 
Ledyard CT  
 


